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CHALLENGING MINDS. INSPIRING SUCCESS.  NORWICH



New Nutrient-based Standards 

for School Food

The Hotel School at City College Norwich is a National Skills Academy for Hospitality and Catering Development, as part of our support for local and national businesses we offer a series of supportive programmes and advice.
Good nutrition is important if children and young people are to be happy, healthy and fulfil their potential. The new nutrient-based standards for school food are crucial to encourage children to make healthy food choices at lunchtime.

The new nutrient based standards for school food came into place in September 2008 for primary schools and September 2009 for secondary schools.

The Hotel School at City College Norwich is offering a Nutrient Analysis Service to support primary and secondary schools across Norfolk so they can meet the new government guidelines in offering healthier food choices.

You are cordially invited to attend a presentation at the Hotel School, City College Norwich to see how our analysis service can help you in analysing your menus so you are able to meet the new government standards.

We have two events booked on Wednesday 20th January 2010 at 3:00pm or Thursday 28th January 2010 at 3:00pm 
Yours Sincerely

Simon Johnson –Cook 
Tell: 01603 773986 (x.3986)
sjohnson@ccn.ac.uk
If you would like to attend please complete form and return to:
Simon Johnson-Cook

Professional Development Unit
Hotel School, City College Norwich
Ipswich Road

Norwich

NR2 2LJ
………………………………………………………………………………………………

Nutrient Analysis Service 

Date you would like to attend:

Name:

School:

Address: 





Telephone Number:
Email address:

Car parking required:
yes  (

no  (
